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ARCH was excited to be back  in-person at the Lead-

ingAge Annual meeting in Atlanta. Brit Vipham pre-

sented a roundtable discussion on the importance 

of incorporating diversity in design decisions. As a 

mentor for the LeadingAge NextGen group she also 

spoke to students interested in the field of aging.  

We recently celebrated a ribbon cutting at The Vil-

lage at Augsburg. The completed project included 

defining a main entrance for the community, refur-

bishing the corridors, expanding the café with bistro 

into an adjoining store, and expanding the fitness 

center into the health suite. The project was com-

pleted under budget with the guidance of ARCH as 

Owner’s Representative. 

The Glenmere expansion project at The Village at Rockville, a National Lutheran Communities & Services community in 

Rockville, Maryland, received an Award of Merit in the 2021 ENR MidAtlantic Best Project Awards. The project included 

130 Independent Living units and a variety of amenities including dining, wellness and fitness, entertainment spaces 

and an aquatics center.  ARCH served as capital project manager, overseeing the hardworking team, from initial plan-

ning through construction.  

 GLENMERE RECEIVES AWARD 

LEADINGAGE MEETING HIGHLIGHTS  AUGSBURG RENOVATIONS COMPLETE 


